
Support the next 
generation of 
financial planning 
professionals… 

Help send them to 

 
Attending the FPA-BE Conference allowed me the opportunity to meet financial planning 
professionals and connect to an awesome network. I learned more about the industry which 
I only knew from a high level.  I learned about what financial planning professionals actually 
do to maintain and grow their business.  I also had the opportunity to talk to these 
professionals and engage in the individual sessions with Q&A.  It was the best experience 
for me because it showed me that this is indeed the career path for me. 

LaQuana Dawkins, UNF FPA Student Chapter President, 2015-2016 

Make a Difference 
Donate to UNF Foundation by contacting Teresa Nichols (904) 620-1833 

Designate your gift to the FPA Student Chapter 
All gifts made to UNF Foundation are tax deductible. 

Participate in the 50/50 drawing at Chapter meetings. 
 

LaQuana Dawkins 


